

Telephone (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

http://www.brookline.nh.us

Minutes Facilities Committee June 23, 2015

Meeting attendees included members Tad Putney, Linda Chomiak, James Sartell, John Carr and resident Ann Somers.

Mr. Putney called the meeting to order at 6:30PM. May 27th minutes were approved.

Old Business

Mr. Putney updated the committee on painting bids for the library. A review of the bids was conducted. Ms. Chomiak motioned that the committee award the painting/glazing job at the library to AJP Cleaning and Painting for \$13,500. Seconded by Mr. Carr. Motion passed unanimously.

The committee reviewed bids for Town Hall landscape enhancement and walked the area. Ms. Chomiak motioned that the committee award the job for landscaping improvements to Wilson's Ground Maintenance, LLC not to exceed \$5500. Seconded by Mr. Carr. Motion passed unanimously.

Mr. Putney presented members of the committee with the implementation chapter of the Brookline Master Plan. The Selectboard has asked the committee to review the implementation chapter for any relevant tasks (provide an update, recommendations, etc.). Committee will discuss at July's meeting.

New Business

Ambulance bay doors were discussed. Mr. Putney will gather all of the information from last year's work on the doors for the committee to review at next meeting and solicit a bid from CL Farwell Construction for completion of the remaining two doors.

Mr. Putney discussed the installation of a chimney liner at the Chapel. The committee is going to solicit bids for this job at July's meeting.

The next meeting was scheduled for July 21, 2015 at 6:30 PM.

Motion to adjourn made by Mr. Carr seconded by Mr. Sartell. Motion passed unanimously.

Adjourned at 7:35 PM